
Bill Quinlisk Memorial 
October 1, 2022, 8:15 am 

Genesee Valley Park 
 

Knowing that death is imminent can be heartbreaking. But with this knowledge comes 
opportunities for beauty and grace. In his last days, Bill seized many of these occasions. 
Among them, he decided to honor Bob Bradley and what Bob taught him about running. 
Bob instilled in Bill an appreciation for the spirit of running - the discipline, the striving for 
excellence, the camaraderie, and the deep friendships that develop from being part of 
such a great community. Bill loved running because he loved the people. 
  
In honor of Bill's last request, please join us on October 1, 2022, at 8:15 am at Genesee 
Valley Park (immediately before the start of the McQuaid Invitational) for a small 
gathering to scatter Bill's ashes at the tree that was planted in memory of Bob Bradley. 
  
All attending are asked to enter the park at River Road. Please remind the parking 
staff you are there for the Quinlisk Memorial service, so you can access the short-
term restricted parking area. Also be advised traffic will be exceptionally heavy 
around the park that morning so allow extra time for parking and the short walk to the 
tree at the center of the glen. For those unfamiliar with the location of the tree, 
announcements will be made that day to direct you. 
 


